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From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 4:19 PM

To: Jeff Bates
Subject: RE: 080014-TP - BST/AT&T and Global Connection

Per this e-mail. I will make the change requested below.,

From: Jeff Bates
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 4:12 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Cc: Victor McKay; Sally Simmons; Kimberley Pena; Lee Fulcher; Hong Wang

Subject: 080014-TP - BST/AT&T and Global Connection

Dorothy, in the docket title for this agreement, please remove the "." from the "Inc" in the CLEC name. (It appears without the ".

in the MCD.)

Jeff Bates
Research Associate
Competitive Markets & Enforcement

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Voice: 850-413-6538

Fax: 850-413-6539

" u

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore,

your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.
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